ROYAL VIEW HOTEL

Dear Valued Guests

Hong Kong Government will impose a ban on single-use plastic products with the first stage set to
take effect on 22 April, 2024. Hotel is barred from providing customers with free disposable plastic
items such as bottled water, shaving kit and shower cap. To take a further step, disposable plastic
water bottles will be replaced with self-service water dispensers located near the elevator lobby. If
necessary, please purchase the regulated products from vending machines at the hotel lobby. For
more information about “Regulation of disposable plastic tableware and other

plastic products”, please scan below QR code to read more.

We appreciate your kind understanding, let’s love our planet more! Should you have any questions

or require further assistance, please contact us at 3716 2888.

Yours sincerely,
For and on behalf of Royal View Hotel

Michael WONG
Executive Assistant Manager - Operations
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